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As we welcome the vibrant month of May, let's take a moment to E |

reflect on the wonderful experiences of April and look forward to -~
the excitement ahead. !3/

We are thrilled to announce the arrival of our chicks for this

year's chick hatching program! The students are eagerly

observing and learning about the fascinating process of

hatching. This hands-on experience sparks curiosity, excitement,

L and a deeper understanding of new life and the wonders of
nature.

Important Dates
May T1th _ Mothers Pay

_Victoria Pay
Ll 19t (School € Josed)

In addition to the chick hatching program, our young gardeners have
been busy planting seeds and watching them grow. Through these
hands-on activities, the children are learning important lessons about
the cycle of life, responsibility, and the importance of nurturing living
things.

As the weather continues to warm up, students will also be enjoying §
more outdoor gym activities. Please ensure your child brings a hat
and sunscreen lotion to school. We kindly ask that all personal items
are clearly labelled to prevent any mix-ups, and that students wear |
appropriate footwear for safe and active outdoor play.

Let's continue to celebrate these joyful moments of exploration,
learning, and growth as we nurture a sense of wonder in our
children!
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With the arrival of spring, we take a moment to celebrate a truly special
occasion: Mother’s Day.

We honour and celebrate all the mothers for the countless ways you enrich
the lives of your children and our community. Thank you for everything you
do — today and every day.

To all the wonderful mothers within our school community, we wish you a
very happy Mother’s Day! ‘
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Happy Mether’s Day!

l- JEIL VICTORIA DAY **l i**

Please note that the Clayton and Amarillo Campuses will be closed on Monday, May 19th,
in observance of Victoria Day. Classes will resume at their regular hours on Tuesday, May
20th. Wishing everyone a very restful and enjoyable long weekend!

Chick Hatching Program
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We've started our Chick Hatching Program from April 23 to May 28! The incubator is safely
set up near the office, and families are welcome to view the progress through the glass
window.

This is a wonderful hands-on learning experience, and the students will be closely
observmg the chicks' development and hatching from their eggs!

:T Yearbook Committee is filled with excitement. This yearbook will capture all the
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the school year. It's sure to become a cherished keepsake for years to come. \(')/
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%7 We're pleased to remind you that, thanks to the Student Activity Fee paid earlier this
year, all TCPS students will receive a copy of the yearbook. Delivery is expected in = o
mid-June, so be on the lookout for this wonderful memento of the school year!

= 7 4

nY / MRS ) 4 = W\ \/’\




2% « A
/4 L
'\, Registrations for the 2025-2026 school year are well underway for both new and = ¢
e returning students. We sincerely thank all families who have already completed the e
}‘\\“\ registration process and entrusted TCPS with their child’s educational journey. -
, We are also excited to share that preparations for our upcoming TCPS Summer Camp =
y = are in full swing! Led by our dedicated team of familiar teachers — trusted and well- e "

known to our students and families — we are looking forward to a summer filled with
fun, learning, and memorable activities.

P
Our 2025 Summer Camp will run for eight weeks, beginning on June 30th and %
concluding on August 22nd. We can’t wait for another wonderful summer together! ! —
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